Project Leaders for Swine, Sheep and Goats:

Just a reminder that the small animal tagging meeting is scheduled for July 9, 2013 at 6:00 to 7:00 pm at the San Benito County Fairgrounds Board Room.

All tagging information must be back into our office by July 31, 2013 at 3:00 pm

If you have any questions, please contact Kris Regan at:  831-628-3421.
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